Announcements for Thursday, August 19, 2021

· Welcome Back to our 22nd year at Bartram Trail High School!  State law now requires a one-minute moment of silent reflection at the beginning of each school day.  We will start each day with a minute reflection followed by the pledge and announcements.

· Any student who has not picked up their ID, go to the 9th Grade Desk before school or during lunch to get your ID.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a meeting on Monday, August 23rd in Room N241 @ 4:30 pm for anyone interested in trying out for the fall Bartram Bruins Baseball team.

· Bartram Trail Theatre Department will be hosting a welcome event on Saturday, August 28th at 4:00 PM. If you are interested in joining or getting involved this year, this welcome event is the perfect opportunity to meet new people and learn about the theatre program. For more information about the event, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts Wing. Information is posted outside the door.

· Bartram Trail High School Theatre Department will be holding auditions for their fall production Clue on Monday, August 30th at 4:00 PM. If you are interested in auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts Wing. Audition information is posted outside the door.

· If you are interested in making new friends and connections at BTHS, then join Blue Ribbon in their first meeting tomorrow at 8:45 am in the Small Cafeteria!  See you then!

· For anyone interested in trying out for Boys Lacrosse this spring, there will be an informational meeting after school TODAY at 4 pm in Room 630. 

· Are you interested running for class office and a chance to represent BT students?  Class Officer packets are available NOW in the Media Center. Completed packets are due by TOMORROW. 

· Bartram Bears, have you purchased your copy of the 2021-2022 Yearbook? Visit the school website to make your purchase online today! 

· Seniors – if you have not already scheduled your senior portraits for the yearbook, please visit the schools website to book your appointment with CadyStudios. The deadline to take senior portraits is October 1st.

· Underclassmen – Picture Days for underclassmen will be held August 26th and 27th in the auditorium. You will be called down to take your portrait by grade level and last name on one of the two days. Order forms will be distributed for anyone interested in purchasing underclassmen portraits.




